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17 September 2018 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

 

Re: MacMillan Cancer Coffee Morning – Friday 28th September 2018 

 

 

I am writing to confirm that our school will be supporting MacMillan Cancer again this year by 

holding a coffee morning on Friday 28th September 2018 at 9am in the school hall for parents and 

carers to attend. Tea and coffee will be available along with cakes for you to buy with all proceeds 

going to MacMillan Cancer Research. 

 

We would be very grateful if you could bake and donate cakes for the event and send your child to 

school with a small donation. Please send or bring the cakes on the morning of Friday 28th 

September. The children will be able to buy the cakes at playtime and any cakes left will be 

available for sale at the end of the school day at a cost of 50p per cake. 

 

If any ‘Friends of Stanhope Barrington’ are available to help serve and clear away at the end of the 

event please let me know as soon as possible as any help will be gratefully received. 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
Mrs D Cross 
Deputy Head Teacher 
 
 
 

Westcroft 
Stanhope 

Bishop Auckland 
Co Durham 
DL13 2NU 
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